
From: Shannon Westerlund
To: "bkarels@afc-tech.com"
Bcc: Peter Gansen (peter.gansen@co.aitkin.mn.us)
Subject: Land Use Application
Date: Monday, January 07, 2019 11:25:00 AM

RE: Incomplete Land Use Application
UID# 197092
Parcel# 32-1-073902, 32-1-073801
 
Hi William,
 
This email is in regards to your incomplete application for two accessory buildings at the parcels
referenced above. The application has remained incomplete because the permit fee of $400
remains to be paid.
After review of the application it shows the property referenced is owned by the State of
Minnesota.  A permit cannot be issued on State of Minnesota property; for this reason the
application is being denied.
 
If you have any questions please contact the Planning and Zoning office at 218-927-7342.
 
Thank you,
 
Shannon Westerlund
Aitkin County Environmental Services/Zoning
209 2nd Street NW, Rm 100
Aitkin, MN 56431
218-927-7342
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